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Have a Very Happy Holiday! 

2012 Officers 
Presidents: 

Lyn Olson &  
Susan Roach 
olson@losalamos.com 
sroach9@mac.com 

Vice Presidents: 
1st VP - Liz Martineau 
Liz4_always@yahoo.com 
2nd VP 
Volunteer needed 

Secretary: 
Jacqueline Krohn 

Treasurer: 
Donna Smith dnt@glenda.com 

2012 Chairs 
Publicity: 

Linda Goforth 
goforthjl@hotmail.com 

Community Service: 
Debbie McLin 
damclin@gmail.com 

Membership: 
Marilyn Cayton &   
Deb Claytor 
th23cayton@gmail.com 
coolclaytors@att.net 

Webmaster: 
Volunteer needed 

Newsletter: 
Deborah Kubicek 
deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 

Library: 
Evonne Holder  &  
Judy Crocker 
evonneholder@earthlink.net 
drummer@rt66.com 

2012 Quilt Show/Market: 
Libby Carlsten & 
Brenda Edeskuty 
carlstens@msn.com 
edeskutyb@lanl.gov 

2012 Donation Quilt Ticket 
Sales: 

Dennise Swanson 
dennise swanson@yahoo.com 

 

 
 

November 2012 Guild Meeting 
Tuesday, November 27th 

7p.m. 
Los Alamos United Church 

 
“There is no such thing as ugly fabric” 

 
Why might you consider fabric ugly? The session will help 
you look at the color, the value, and the scale of the 
fabric and help you see it from a new perspective. Katy 
Korkos will lead us in this study of "ugly" fabric and how to 
put it to good use. Bring your "ugliest" fabric! 

 
 

December 2012 
No Meeting 

 
Have a Very Happy Holiday! 

 
 
 

January 2012 Guild Meeting 
Tuesday, January 22nd 

7p.m. 
White Rock Baptist Church 

 
“Valentine Embellishment & Leprechaun Challenge” 
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President’s Report 
 
Is it truly Thanksgiving? Where did this year go? 
 
LAP has had a great year and we have much to be thankful for: 
 
Awesome board members, they know their job and get it done. 

Liz dazzled us with colorful entertaining and educational programs. 
Jacque quietly documented our meetings for posterity. 
Donna was magical with the finances. We are much healthier. 
Linda for keeping us in the public eye. 
Debbie McLin spread quilts made by members to others far and wide to the delight 

of both giver and receiver. 
Marilyn and Deb Claytor made everyone feel welcome and "gifted". (Pun 

intended) 
Deborah Kubicek's three hats - newsletter, website and mailing list master- kept us 

all well informed and added spice to our quilting. 
Evonne and Judy inspired us with books that broaden our vision and skills. 
Dennise motivated us to sell Donation Quilt tickets. We all wanted to be the lucky 

winner. 
Libby and Brenda's leadership in holding a successful market that was the talk of 

the town. 
 
I am extreme grateful to Lyn for carrying the entire leadership the last two months and 
her partnership this year. 
  
The entire organization has seemed to take a deep breath, re-energize and reach out 
to be a welcoming community. The new board that will be elected this meeting is 
ready to make 2013 a huge success. 
 
Members who graciously gave lectures and/or taught classes - Myrna, Micki and Liz. 
 
I am looking forward to the November, program "There is no such thing as ugly fabric" 
by Katy Korkos. We all may feel better about our stash and some of those decisions we 
wonder about. 
 
Thank you for giving Lyn and I your support this year. 
 
Susan and Lyn 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
The checking account balance on Nov 15 was $11,997.96. 
Market expenses to be paid: 
1. Claytor - piece was sold 
2. missing items - 3 for a total of $21.95 (retail) 
3. Gross Receipts Taxes of $1,185 - will be paid in December. 
 
Donna Smith  



 
Membership 
 
Membership numbers have remained the same as last month. We currently have 76 
members in the guild. Debbie and I have enjoyed serving together for the membership 
position this past year for the guild. We would like to thank Nicole and Pat for taking 
over this position for the upcoming year of 2013. We hope to continue to bring new 
members into the Guild over this new year. We also appreciate all the donations to 
the prize bag this past year from so many of the guild members. 
 
Thank You for your support! 
Marilyn Cayton and Debbie Claytor 
 
Library 
 
No Report 

Officer/Chair Nominees 

The LAP officers will be voted on at the November meeting. Here is the slate of 
nominees. 
  
    President Laura Erikson 
    Vice-Presidents Ann Daley and Joan Williams 
    Secretary Jacqueline Krohn 
    Treasurer Donna Smith 
  
    Community Service Lyn Haval 
    Membership Pat Randall and Nicole Dunn 
    Library Deb McLin and Judy Crocker 
    Newsletter Barb Fronzak 
    Website (open) 
    Quilt Show (open) 
    Raffle Quilt (open) 
  
Please consider volunteering for one of the positions that are still open.   
  
Thanks,    
Joan Williams 
williamstj@earthlink.net 
 
2013 Donation Quilt 
 
We really need someone, or a group of ladies (a cluster maybe) to step up and 
volunteer to take this on and start thinking about next year’s donation quilt.   
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Programs 
 
November 2012 Guild Meeting 
Tuesday, November 27th 
7p.m. 
Los Alamos United Church 
 
“There is no such thing as ugly fabric” 
Why might you consider fabric ugly? The session will help you look at the color, the 
value, and the scale of the fabric and help you see it from a new perspective. Katy 
Korkos will lead us in this study of "ugly" fabric and how to put it to good use. Bring your 
"ugliest" fabric! 
 
Upcoming Programs (All of these are subject to change) 
 
Tuesday January 22, 2013: “Valentine Embellishment” & “Leprechaun Challenge”, 

 7pm, White Rock Baptist Church 
Tuesday February 26, 2013: TBD,  7pm, United Church of Los Alamos 
Tuesday March 26, 2013: “Sew-a-thon”, 7pm, White Rock Baptist Church 
Tuesday April 23, 2013: “LAP Birthday Party”, 7pm, United Church of Los Alamos 
Tuesday May 28, 2013: “Possible National Speaker”, 7pm, White Rock Baptist Church 
 
Liz Martineau 
 
 
Community Service 
 
The Los Alamos Piecemakers are preparing a holiday reception and “show and tell” 
program for the residents of Aspen Ridge on November 28 at 2:00p. We will present an 
array of cookies and treats and give each resident a handmade mug rug to kick off 
the holiday season. 
 
We still need mug rugs so if you have the time before the next guild meeting, sew up 
some patches and cut to 6x10 or so and quilt and bind. We would love to have 
enough to gift every resident regardless if they come to the program or not. Our count 
for mug rugs needed for this event is 65 residents. You can bring your donation to the 
Guild meeting on Tuesday night or drop them off at Dunn Quilting before Tuesday 
night. Thanks to all members that will be attending this event. I will be e-mailing 
everyone who volunteered to remind them of the date shortly after Thanksgiving. 
 
As the outgoing Community Service representative, I would like to thank everyone for 
their great support and participation this year. I hope you have a great holiday season 
and a fine fabric of a New Year! 
 
Deborah McLin 
 



LOS ATAMOS PIECEMAKERS MEMBERSHIP

January 2013 - December 2013

Please print all information clearly.

Name

Mailing Address

City, State, & Zip Code

Telephone Number

E-MailAddress

Do you want to receive the LAP Newsletter via e-mail? Yes No (Circle one)

Do you need a ride to meetings? Yes No Can you drive someone to meetings? Yes No (Circle one)

Please volunteer for one or more of the following by placing a check mark next to items{s):

Donation Quilt ticket sales Valentine's Day Luncheon

Quilt Show/Quilt Market Serve as Officer

Payment - Make check for $25 payable to: Los Alamos Piecemakers or LAP. Mail payment to LAP, Attn:
Membership Chair, P.O. Box 261, Los Alamos, N.M. 87544 or hand in at meeting.

LAP Use only: Payment Entered in data base lrlame tag Packet Membership card_



 



Low   High  Average 
General 1,412  $    43,233.71  529 $    10,774.91 
Holiday 551  $      7,206.95  214 $      2,629.48 
Autumn 60  $      1,160.00  40 $          843.00 
Used 423  $      3,121.68  276 $      2,249.21 
Total 2,446  $    54,722.34  1,059 $    16,496.60 

General 25  $    16,645.00  4 $      1,620.00  $          150.00  $      3,000.00   $          405.00 
Holiday 2  $          650.00  0
Autumn 0 0
Total 27  $    17,295.00  4 1620

General 94 4,253.00$        46 1,954.00$       15.00$            150.00$           42.48$           
Holiday 26 1,047.00$        15 574.00$          25.00$            99.00$             38.27$           
Autumn 14 308.00$           10 226.00$          14.00$            40.00$             22.60$           
Total 134  $      5,608.00  71 $      2,754.00 

General 214 3,779.00$        82 1,220.00$       5.00$               75.00$             14.88$           
Holiday 40 1,068.00$        18 525.00$          4.00$               50.00$             29.17$           
Autumn 14 430.00$           10 335.00$          15.00$            44.00$             33.50$           
Total 268  $      5,277.00  110 $      2,080.00 

General 209 7,780.85$        43 1,018.50$       4.00$               450.00$           23.69$           
Holiday 3 45.00$             2 30.00$            15.00$            15.00$             15.00$           
Autumn 0 0
Total 212  $      7,825.85  45 $      1,048.50 

General 103 1,453.50$        50 1,325.00$       15.00$            80.00$             26.50$           
Holiday 2 70.00$             0 ‐$                 35.00$            35.00$            
Autumn 0 0
Total 105  $      1,523.50  50 $      1,325.00 

General 172 2,674.00$        74 1,154.00$       5.00$               30.00$             15.59$           
Holiday 0 0
Autumn 11 75.00$             5 35.00$            5.00$               10.00$             7.00$              
Total 183  $      2,749.00  79 $      1,189.00 

General 273 1,537.50$        94 460.00$          1.00$               10.00$             4.89$              
Holiday 389 2,484.50$        140 903.50$          3.00$               10.00$             6.45$              
Autumn 0 0
Total 662  $      4,022.00  234 $      1,363.50 

General 322 5,110.86$        136 2,023.41$       5.00$               125.00$           14.88$           
Holiday 89 1,842.45$        39 596.98$          7.50$               125.00$           15.31$           
Autumn 21 347.00$           15 247.00$          15.00$            20.00$             16.47$           
Total 432  $      7,300.31  190 $      2,867.39 

Total 423 3,121.68$        276 2,249.21$       1.00$               750.00$           8.15$              

Prepared by Yvonne Silvia 10/20/2012.  All numbers are based on the preparer's interpretation of the inventory sheets.

2012 Los Almos Piecemakers Quilt Market Summary Report

Price RangeTotal Items 
Submitted

 Total Price of 
Submitted 

Total Items 
Sold

 Total Price of 
Sold 

Big Quilts (bed sized)

Small Quilts ( < 52x70) and Wall Hangings)

Runners, Placemats, Table Toppers, Hot Pads, Trivets, etc.

Wearable Art (scarves, vests, shawls, neck rings, hats, jackets, etc.)

Used Items

Handbags & Totes

Small Bags (snack sacks, cosmetic bags, snap bags, coin purses, etc.)

Small Items < $10 (coasters, pin cushions, tooth fairy bags, bookmarks, purse memo holders, etc.)

Other Fabric Items (pillow cases, aprons, bowls, towels, pillows, etc.)



 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Future Programs for Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 
 

Tuesday November 27, 2012:  "There is no such thing as ugly fabric”, 7pm, United Church in Los Alamos 

No Meeting in December – HAPPY HOLIDAYS!! 

Tuesday January 22, 2013: “Valentine Embellishment & Leprechaun Challenge”, 7pm,    
White Rock Baptist Church 

Tuesday February 26, 2013: TBD, 7pm, United Church of Los Alamos 

Tuesday March 26, 2013: “Sew-a-thon”, 7pm, White Rock Baptist Church 

Tuesday April 23, 2013: “LAP Birthday Party”, 7pm, United Church of Los Alamos 

Tuesday May 28, 2013: “Possible National Speaker”, 7pm, White Rock Baptist Church 

 

 

Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 261 
Los Alamos, New Mexico  87544 


